MEMORANDUM

DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH, EDUCATION, AND WELFARE

PUBLIC HEALTH SERVICE

NATIONAL INSTITUTES OF HEALTH
NATIONAL CANCER INSTITUTE

TO : Dr. James A. Duke, EBL, USDA

DATE: January 16, 1981

FROM : Dr. Matthew Suffness, PAPS, NPB

SUBJECT: Field Work in Western Australia

I was very impressed with Rich's workup on Western Australia. There is no doubt that this will be a productive area to collect in and I feel that this is a good example of what can be done to evaluate the potential of collection areas, select collection locales and collection times and over all do a good job of preparing for a field trip. I would suggest that you might present something like this at the NPB contractors meeting in May to show what is being done to improve our collection of new genera for screening.

Matthew Suffness

cc: Mr. Spjut